5TH GRADE PARENT MEETING

All parents of 5th graders are invited to attend an orientation meeting on Tuesday, May 3, 2016, from 7:00-8:15 PM at Olmsted Falls Middle School in the Cafetorium. This program is designed primarily for parents as students will be having their orientation in mid-August of 2016.

The agenda for our time together will be as follows:

- 6th Grade Teaching Teams
- Typical 6th Grade Schedule
- Tour of Building
- Question & Answer Session in Cafetorium

While you will not be able to make a specific team request, you may send a note or an email to Mr. Kurz (mkurz@ofcs.net) describing your child in terms of learning style preferences and personality traits so that we may be able to match him/her up with the best possible fit in terms of our 6th grade teaching teams. Please send your note or email to Mr. Kurz by Friday, May 6, or we will not be able to consider your request. Please understand our need to finalize our class lists in a timely manner.

Please feel free to contact Mr. Kurz, 440-427-6201 or mkurz@ofcs.net, in the event you have any questions regarding the middle school.

Thank you!